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About DFDS 
DFDS provides ferry and 
transport services in Europe, 
generating annual revenues of 
EUR 2.3bn. 
 
To over 10,000 freight 
customers, we deliver high 
reliability through ferry & port 
terminal services and transport 
& logistics solutions. 
 
For five million passengers, we 
provide safe overnight and short 
sea ferry services. 
 
Our 8,600 employees are 
located on ships and in offices 
across 20 countries. DFDS 
was founded in 1866, is 
headquartered in Copenhagen, 
and listed on Nasdaq 
Copenhagen.  
 
 
Disclaimer 
The statements about the 
future in this announcement 
contain an element of risk and 
uncertainty which means that 
actual developments may 
diverge significantly. 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
DFDS resumes service on the Amsterdam - Newcastle route 
from 15 July & welcomes back holidaymakers on the 
Channel routes from 10th July 
 
 
Following the announcements from the UK government about the lifting of 
quarantine restrictions and the restart of travel to many other countries, 
DFDS is resuming sailings on its passenger route between Amsterdam and 
Newcastle. Service on the route has been suspended since 22 March due to 
Covid-19 travel restrictions.  
 
The route is serviced by the two passenger ships King Seaways and Princess 
Seaways and offers daily departures between the two cities. As both ships 
are laid up in IJmuiden, the first departures will take place on Wednesday 15 
July from IJmuiden and Thursday 16 July from Newcastle. 
 
In addition, English Channel services between the UK and France are 
available again to holidaymakers from the 10th July and a spike in bookings 
has already been seen since the UK government announcement. The Channel 
routes have continued to sail throughout the Covid-19 period for freight and 
essential travellers ensuring the transport of vital goods to communities 
both sides of the channel. 
 
“We are very pleased that we can finally welcome our passengers back on 
the routes between the UK & Continent. However, the routes will be running 
on reduced capacity and reduced onboard services as part of our COVID-19 
measures to ensure the safety of our staff and passengers,” says Torben 
Carlsen. 
 


